

E. T. Lenko, B.A., LL.B. Director

Centre of Entrepreneurship and Corporate Development Progress Campus

Tel: (416) 289-5000 ext. 2609

Fax: (416) 439-0219

July 9, 1997

Ms. Barbara Lebo 155 North Meadow Crescent Thornhill ON L4J 3C4

by fax

Dear Barbara:

I want to express my thanks and compliments for your outstanding presentation on "How to Reach Hard to Reach People" at the recent Home Business Show at the Metro Convention Centre.

It was one of the few presentations with standing room only attendance and was obviously well received judging from the large group who remained to speak with you privately.

In addition to the practical advice contained in your delivery, the audience found the material entertaining. This was certainly fuelled by your humour and enthusiasm.

Thank you again for a memorable hour.

Best regards,

E. T. (Mitch) Lenko

ETL/If